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Subject: Memo to clubs regarding Virtual Training
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Good morning clubs and coaches,
 
For those clubs who have been previously approved by AON, our insurance broker, for coverage during Covid
closures for virtual/Zoom training sessions with your athletes, please be advised that this coverage has been
extended for the term of the policy (to March 31, 2021).
Your online training may con@nue with full coverage. Hopefully this will assist with athlete training rela@ve to
the restric@ons of group sizes in your gym.
Clubs who are conduc@ng online physical condi@oning training or classes and have not been previously
approved for coverage, please contact Kris@ at kmandzuk@gymsask.com to request the appropriate forms to
complete.
 
 
Regards,
Klara
 

 

Klara Kesmarky Miller B.Ed (P.E.)
kmiller@gymsask.com
CEO - Gymnas@cs Saskatchewan
300 – 1734 Elphinstone St., Regina, SK S4T 1K1
306-780-9229 (B)
306-535-4778 ©
 

   

 
This e-mail (and attachment(s)) is confidential, proprietary, may be subject to copyright and legal privilege and no related rights are
waived. If you are not the intended recipient or its agent, any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its
content is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. All messages may be monitored as permitted by applicable law and regulations and
our policies to protect our business. E-mails are not secure and you are deemed to have accepted any risk if you communicate with us
by e-mail. If received in error, please notify us immediately and delete the e-mail (and any attachments) from any computer or any
storage medium without printing a copy.
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